CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB

P.O. Box 1065 - Livermore - California - 94550

Congratulations to Alice Ogden and Ed Barr, the jump ticket winners at our April meeting

The next Christmas/Holiday Party is being organized by Allen Silver for January 2001. .
The event will be held on a Saturday, either January 13th or 20th — if you have a preference,
let Allen know.

The next Board Meeting will be held at Bill & Charloa’s in Springtown on May 6th. Also,
come out for a Jump Day at Byron that Saturday!

2nd Annual Kathy Dause Fan Club (KDFC) Boogie: Memorial Weekend, May 27th
through May 29th. Two Super Otters, Beech 99, and a DC-3. Catered Dinner both Saturday
and Sunday Night. Sound System provided by Jan Davis for Saturday Night Party. Bigger
and Better Bonfire by Freak!! Don't forget the Beer Truck! Special Booths to be set up by
Aerodyne Research and Stunts Eclipse Containers. For further information, contact the
Parachute Center at 1-209-369-1128

The 5th Annual Pair of Kings Speed Formation Competition at Bay Area Skydiving in
Byron CA has been rescheduled for Saturday June 10th. All NorCal jumpers are welcome to
participate. It's 12-way teams, 6 in each airplane, one floater on each plane. Free fly the exit,
build a different first point each time, bonus deductions for extra points. For further
information, contact Mad John (Dobleman).

Bill Stanley is already making plans for the trip to the Freefall Convention in Quincy next
year starting on the first Friday in August. If you are planning on going or need information,
give Bill a call at (408) 923-4641. Also, Bill & Theresa are planning a trip to Las Vegas the
weekend of May 13th-15th and invite other Club members to join them there.

Calendar:

e Jump Day: May 6th, 10:00, Byron.

e Board Meeting: May 6th,, Bill & Charloa‘s, 7:00 p.m.
e KDFC Boogie: May 27-29, Lodi.

e Pair of Kings: June 10th, Byron.

e Freefall Convention, August 4-13, Quincy, Illinois.
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